
The Students, grades K - 8, Faculty, and  Home and School         

Association of St. Ann School request the honor of your presence 

for our annual   

Grandparent/Special Person Day Reception 

 Grandparents are our heritage and are essential members of our families and communities. 

That is why St. Ann School is providing an opportunity for grandparents to spend some time 

with their grandchildren, have fun, and visit their grandchildren’s school.   

 We realize that many of the children at St. Ann School may not have grandparents who can 

participate in this special day.  So parents, please feel free to invite someone who is a mentor to 

your child -- someone you know as a friend or relative -- to be your child's "special"          

 grand-parent for the day.  

 The special day will include refreshments followed by prayer, musical entertainment in 

Healy Hall, a special activity for child/ren and guests, and a short tour of your grandchild/ren’s 

classrooms.  Grandparent/Special Person Day will be held on Friday, November 7, from 9:00 

AM (or immediately following Mass)—11:00 AM for the morning session (Grandparents/

Special Persons are welcome to join us for 8:10 AM Mass) and 1:00—3:00 PM for the  

afternoon session. In order to prepare for your visit, we ask that you respond no later than 

Wednesday, October 29. If you have any questions, feel free to call the school office,            

873-3343. 

_____ YES, (I, we) will be attending Grandparents/Special Person Day     

    # guests attending. 

Please select a session:    9:00—11:00 AM      

       1:00—3:00 PM  

Please list all children in your group (Because of space constraints we are unable to include 

younger siblings who are not attending St. Ann School.)  PLEASE PRINT: 

           

           

Grandparent’s/Special Person’s name/s                 

            

Use reverse side if needed. 

Child/ren’s parents          

_____   NO, (I, we) will be unable to attend Grandparents/Special Person Day. 

                       PLEASE RETURN FORM NO LATER THAN      

Wednesday, October 29, 2014. 


